
St Levan Primary School 

where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD 

Tel:  01736 810486  

12th June 2024 

Dear Families 

School Sleepover – Thursday 20th June 

 

On Thursday 20th June we are holding a school sleepover for all Year 2 and 3 children.  This is 

an exciting opportunity to experience a night away from home with friends and trusted adults 

in a safe environment.  There will be team-building games with Year 2 and 3 working together 

as a group to encourage greater independence.  The adults supervising will be Miss Finch and 

Miss Ferguson.  Tash will be our chef for the evening. 

The itinerary is as follows: 

Thursday 20th June 

 5.30pm Children to be dropped at school with their overnight bag. 

 6.00pm Dinner time. 

 6.30-7.00pm Prepare bed spaces. 

 7.00pm Crafts and team games outside (if dry) followed by a chocolate fountain treat! 

 8.00pm Get ready for bed, watch a film (if there’s time) and read a bedtime story 

before ‘lights out’! 

Friday 21st June 

 7.30am Wake up, get dressed and pack our bed spaces away. 

 8.00am Breakfast 

 8.45am Prepare for an exciting school day. 

Children will be required to bring with them: 

 Sleeping bag/duvet 

 Roll mat/blow-up mattress if required 

 Pillow 

 Pyjamas 

 Small teddy 

 Wash bag to include toothbrush and toothpaste 

 Clean clothes for the next day 

 Any medication they require 

There will be a small charge of £10 per child towards the cost of the evening meal, sleepover 

and breakfast.  All children will be involved in deciding the menu prior to the sleepover and 

will help to prepare their meals as much as possible.  Please consent and pay using the app.   

If you have any further questions or need to inform us about any particular needs, please do 

not hesitate to speak to either teacher.   

If your child requires medication, please request a form from the office.  

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


